August 2023
Vandalised water access point
Recently, the water access point on the cross paths close to the playground has been vandalised.  For a while, the metal cover was missing but this has since been found.   The Residents' Society contacted South East Water to advise that the cover needs to be fixed.  Helpfully, the water company have drawn around the open hole in the ground in blue paint and popped a plastic cone on top.   
However, in recent days, the cover and the hole left by it, has frequently been interferred with and the cone is often thrown aside.
South East Water are aware that the access point is being interferred with and will come and fix it when they can (8/8).

